DEPARTMENT Public Welfare

STATE OF MINNESOTA

Office Memorandum

 \mathbf{T} 0

Dr. E. J. Engberg, Superintendent

Faribault State School and Hospital

DATE: Jan. 12, 1966

David J. Vail, M.D. Medical Director

SUBJECT: Unit Program System

I am sorry to be so late in notifying you that the Medical Services Division has reviewed and approved the Unit Program System as described in the material which you sent. My failure to write you was purely an oversight; I hope you have not had inconvenience as a result.

I should add that the Medical Services Division's evaluation of this approach is cuite favorable. We agree that it should be very beneficial for the program of the hospital. Pleasy convey our congratulations to Mr. Krafve especially and also to the others who have worked on this plan.

DJV:rcj

cc: Dr. Richard Bartman